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CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.

I think leaving a primitive camping option at a reduced rate is a good idea to provide access
for financially strained folks. $10/nt for primitive seems reasonable.

Have you considered offering a military rate? The feds provide a national park pass to military
members. Considering the number of military folks/bases in this state, I think offering a
reduced military rate or military camping pass would be an appropriate gesture.

Lastly, I think getting rid of the annual camping pass is a mistake.

Thank you.
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